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OVERALL ANALYSIS
Ernst & Young (EY) have continued to assist in the City’s 
financial recovery efforts. As part of these efforts, additional 
tasks have arisen related to hazard mitigation grant funding 
opportunities, as well as assistance based on FEMA’s 
determination notices. The work continues to be divided into 
three main phases as follows:

• Phase 1 – Project Kickoff
• Phase 2 – Project Formulation, Project 

Worksheet Submission & Review
• Phase 3 – Project Closeout

EY is entering the project closeout phase of their engagement 
with the City. It is estimated this will be complete by September 
2019.
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RECOMMENDATION

• It is recommended by the City Manager’s 
Office, that the Council, by resolution, 
approve the Third Amendment to Ernst & 
Young Professional Services Agreement, 
dated December 12, 2017 for a total 
contract amount not to exceed $2.6 
million.
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QUESTIONS?
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